
The eighth Community Advisory Team (CAT) 
meeting took place on Tuesday, January 16, 
from 6:00 to 7:30 PM.
The January CAT meeting focused on key project updates and engagement 
activities.

In the first half of the meeting, CAT members received an update on the Early 
Action Project. The Public Works Department has begun installing painted 
medians, and the project team provided an overview of the progress made so far.

The second segment of the meeting highlighted community engagement 
efforts. A team member shared key lessons learned from the community 
feedback collected in 2024, followed by a brief discussion where CAT members 
had the opportunity to ask questions and reflect on these insights.

In the final part of the meeting, the project team led an interactive activity to 
demonstrate how community feedback is shaping the design process. They 
introduced a simple guide outlining what success could look like for the project 
and invited CAT members to share their thoughts and ideas.

These discussions continue to inform the project’s approach, ensuring that the 
community’s vision plays a central role in the design of Columbia Road.
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